
 

The 2012 DCA Fall Potluck and 

General Membership Meeting 

was held on Saturday, October 

20, 2012 at the Stonegate Coun-

try Club. About 80 guests, in-

cluding DCA members, fami-

lies, and friends, enjoyed ice-

breaker games and delicious 

foods served at the event.  

 

Special thank-you goes to: 

Our past officers: Haiyong Li, 

Jenny Wang and Elly 

Soeryapranata. 

Our events committee members:  

Mary Liu, Mei Yan Lin and 

Stephanie Yang.  

Ying Fang for renting the beau-

tiful Stonegate Country Club for 

our event. 

Congratulations to our incoming of-

ficers:  

Frances Leung, President 
530-756-3968 

f.leung@sbcglobal.net 
Yihua Zhang, Vice President and 

Membership Outreach 
yihuazhang1@gmail.com 
Jenny Chen, Secretary  
davisunshine@gmail.com 
Yan Zhang, Treasurer 
fyaa100@yahoo.com 

SAVE THE DATE 

DCA Chinese New Year 

Banquet: $25/person 
 

When:  Sunday, 2/24/13  

at 6 PM  

Where: Asian Pearl  

Restaurant in Sacramento  
After Banquet Dessert 

Reception:  At the home of  

Joe and Trudy Chan, who have 

generously opened their home 

for us to continue our celebra-

tion. Please bring your favorite 

dessert to share. Directions to 

their home will be provided at 

the dinner 

RSVP by 2/18/13 with your 

check payment and names of 

Guests. 
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Ladies’ Dessert Night 

Ladies Dessert Night was on Saturday, August 25, 2012. This year was 

a dessert potluck at the home of Yihua Zhang. About 25 of our lady 

members and their friends joined. It was a very pleasant opportunity 

for catching up with old friends and meet new ones while enjoying de-

licious desserts. Thanks to Yihua Zhang for being the host for the 

beautiful event.  



Scholarship Reception — 2012 

 
The 2012 DCA Scholarship Reception was held on May 12, 2012 from 2-4 pm at Davis  International 

House. All are invited to honor the 2012 scholarship recipients and their families. The 2012 recipients 

are:  

 Davis Chinese Association Scholarship - William Liu 

 Ying Yung Tsao Memorial Scholarship - Jonathan Liu 

 Annie Tsao Van Memorial Scholarship - Anna Jiang 

 Leslie Chin Memorial Scholarship - Lin Yang 

 Gregory Chin Memorial Scholarship - Feiyang Liu  

 Shang Fa Yang Memorial Scholarship - Felix Pu 

 Wen-Tze Hwang Memorial Scholarship - Eric Bai  

 Lee-Jing Chen Memorial Scholarship - Xiao Ma 

 Kwang-Ching Liu Memorial Scholarship - Patrick Zhang 

 

The Scholarship Awards Reception was generously sponsored by Mary and Harris Liu (Woodland 

McDonald’s).  Congratulations to all scholarship recipients! 

 

Bowling 

The Davis Chinese Association sponsored an evening of bowl-

ing at the UC Davis Memorial Union Sunday, April 29, 2012, 7-

9 PM. A fun time was had by all.  

Thanks especially to Eton Yang and Jenny Wang for organizing 

our fun event.  

Do you have any idea or suggestions for any group events for 

the coming year?  Please let us know. 

We have very sad news in our Davis Chinese Association community: 

Longtime DCA member Chih-Kang (C.K.) Shen passed away on July 17, 2012, peacefully at 

home surrounded by his family, wife Mamie and daugh-

ter Carol and her family. 

 

Longtime DCA member Ming Shyong Yang passed 

away on July 21, 2012 at the age of 73.  Our heartfelt 

sympathies go out to his wife Susie, daughters Irene and 

Faye and their families.    

 


